
 

 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 14th June 2024 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 
This week we have continued reading 
‘Iggy Peck Architect’. The class received 
a letter from Iggy asking us to help him 
write a fact-file on London. 

 
 

The children have started researching 
using the iPads to find information 
about famous London landmarks and we 
have had lots of fun finding out unusual 
facts about these places. 
Homework 

Spellings (Summer 2 Week 1) on the sheet 
provided. 
Reading books will continue to be 
changed on Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday and PE this half term will be on 
Wednesday afternoons. 

Diary dates 
Friday 21st June PTFA -Wear Own 

Shoes Day – Bottles for Summer Garden 

Party 

Wednesday 26th - June Hopathon  

Thursday 27th June Sports Day  

Friday 28th June INSET Day  

Monday 1st July – 1.30pm-4.30pm Art 

Exhibition 

Tuesday 2nd July – 3.15pm-4.30pm Art 

Exhibition  

Tuesday 2nd July – 3.15pm-4.30pm Open 

Evening  

 

           

Maths  
This week we focused on developing our money 
skills. 
We have been practicing recognizing coins and 
notes as having value. 
We have started adding small amounts of coins 
together such as 5p+10p=15p 
 
 
Homework 
Using coins can you practice adding amounts 
of money together. 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Message from Mr Bowen 

Now that our Year 6’s have entered their final 

term at Nutfield Church, excitement is 

building within their classroom as they begin 

their Enterprise Project. The aim of the project 

is for the class to research, gather data, design 

and create a product to sell for profit. This 

year, the groups have designed a range of 

drinks and sweet treats! Any profit will be put 

towards their Year 6 leavers' party. After 

school on Friday 21st  June, on the school 

playground, Year 6 will be selling the products 

they have. We would really appreciate your 

support of their business enterprise, so please 

bring your £1 and 50p coins in order to 

purchase their tasty treats! 

  

 
Sports Day 

As you may know, Sports Day is on Thursday 

27th June. To save time on this very busy day, 

children who are in Football Club, should 

remain in their PE kit but can put on their 

shin pads and bring their football boots.  

  

  

  


